City and Guilds of London Institute

76 PORTLAND PLACE - LONDON Wi LANGHAM 3050

INTERNATIONAL APPRENTICE COMPETITION

IAC/7749/66
3rd December, 1965.

Dear Mr. Sharkie,

Sometime ago, I mentioned to you informally
the possibility of your acting as Team Leader for the
1966 British Team at Utrecht.

I think you will appreciate that the formal
appointment has to be approved by the British Organising
Committee which will not be meeting until towards the
end of January but, subject to this approval, I have great
pleasure in inviting you to act in this capacity. I
should be very grateful if you could let me know whether
you would be willing to do so and,if so, provisionally
reserve the dates of the Competition which are June 18th
to 29th, 1966,

I have not yet written either to the College or
to the Education Authority, but I shall be pleased to do
so if you wish at this stage.

urs Sincerely,

.Do Crofts’
Secretary,
British Organising Committee

A. Sharkie, Esgq.,

Stow College of Engineering,
110 Flemington,Street,
GLASGOW,



